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Under current law, a property owner receiving the disabled veterans homestead exclusion at the 70% 

disability rating benefit level or the surviving spouse of a veteran who qualified for the total and 

permanent disability benefit at the time of death must annually reapply for the benefit. HF 1059 

eliminates this annual application requirement, but requires a reapplication when there is a change in 

ownership or use of the property, or in the case of a surviving spouse, when the spouse remarries. 


